
Letter of Agreement on Compensation for 

Participation in Summer Orientation of Graduate Students 

  

The following understanding has been reached between the Stockton Federation of Teachers (“SFT”) and 

The Richard Stockton College of New Jersey (“College”). 

  

During the months of July and August faculty assist in the orientation and registration of new graduate 

students.  This work consists of speaking to groups of students about the curriculum and academic 

requirements and policies affecting graduate study, advising individual students regarding course selection, 

and assisting students with the registration process once advising is completed each day. 

  

The College will compensate these faculty members with a payment of $100 per day. 

  

This applies to the orientation program for new graduate students held in July and August, including any Fall 

Pre-term orientation days that occur prior to September 1. 

  

This Letter of Agreement will be in effect for the Summer of 2007 and will be revisited by the parties after 

September 1, 2007. 

 


